## Honouring the Memory - Advancing Professional Nursing

Patron: Her Excellency the Honourable Dr Jeannette Young AC PSM Governor of Queensland

## CENTAUR MEMORIAL FUND for NURSES 80TH ANNIVERSARY DINNER

Saturday 13 May 2023

United Service Club, 183 Wickham Terrace, Brisbane 6.00pm for 6.30pm (please arrive no later than 6.15pm) \$100.00 per person

(3 courses, glass of wine/juice on arrival)

Her Excellency the Honourable Dr Jeannette Young AC PSM, Governor of Queensland and Professor Graeme Nimmo RFD to attend

## Guest speaker Dr Madonna Grehan, Historian

'No small achievement': 75 years of the Centaur Memorial Fund for Nurses

In 1948, the CMFN was founded as a tribute to QLD's nurses, for their work in peace and war. Since 1985, the Fund has awarded more than \$1,000,000 in scholarships to undergraduate and postgraduate nurses. Help us celebrate and continue the legacy

## **Dinner Payment options**

<u>Direct deposit</u> \* <u>Personal bank cheque</u>

**BSB**: 633 000 **Payable to**: Centaur Memorial Fund for

Nurses

**Account No:** 182 056 408 **Post to**: PO Box 2021

Kelvin Grove QLD 4059

**Account Name:** Centaur Memorial Fund for

Nurses

**Reference:** DINNER + Your surname

\*Email payment advice, your name/s and dietary requirements to: admin@centaurnursesfund.org.au

Payment must be received by Friday 5 May 2023

Free Car parking available at rear; entry via Upper Edward Street

Centaur Memorial Fund for Nurses

Enquiries: admin@centaurnursesfund.org.au